

OLLYFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

13 May 2022



On Thursday 26 May we will be having lots of activities to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. There will be a special assembly in the morning followed by a commemorative tree planting. We will then be having a 'street party' on the playground where the children will be bringing a plate of food from home.

In maths and real life, telling the time is so important. By the end of Year 2, we would like children to be able to read the time on an analogue clock to the nearest five minutes. By the end of Year 4, children will have worked on converting the time on digital and analogue clocks and solving problems involving time. By the end of Year 6, we would like children to be able to tackle a range of problems involving timetables, calendars and graphs, so... keep practising.

THINK BEFORE PA

BE CONSIDERATE TO OUR NEIGHBOURS
YOU COULD ENDANGER A CHILD'S LIFE



Huge congratulations to Mrs Rand on the birth of her baby boy. Both mother and baby are doing well.



Registration is now open for parents of current Year 5 pupils who would like their child to sit the entrance test for The Grammar Schools in Birmingham, for entry to Year 7 in September 2023.

Registration can be made online by visiting the website below.

The closing date for registering is:

4pm on 30th June 2022



Attendance Matters

We would like to thank parents/carers who bring their children to school on time on a regular basis. This will have a positive impact on their life at school. However, there are a number of pupils who regularly arrive at school after the bell has rung. We would like to make you aware of the importance of pupils arriving at school on time regularly. This is important for both their social interactions and academic progress. It also creates good habits for the future. We work alongside CSAWS (Central Schools Attendance and Welfare Service Ltd), who support us with attendance issues. A member of their staff will be on site in the coming weeks to speak to parents when children arrive late for school. We would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents/carers that it is important to be prompt when collecting your children at the end of the day. We would like to remind you that school starts promptly at 8.50am and ends at 3:15pm for Key stage 1 and 3:20pm for Key stage 2.

Tip of the week.... YouTube

Unlike regular TV, YouTube offers young people the chance to be content creators as well as consumers. YouTubing can be a very lucrative and nowadays many youngsters see this as a potential career. With companies now using Youtubers or influencers to promote their goods it's easy to see why it's so popular.

If your child uses YouTube and wants to create their own channel, you should be aware that YouTube doesn't allow children under 13 to create their own channel and so as a parent you should take ownership and manage the content for them. 13-17 year olds can do so but only with parental permission.

permission.
This website can offer you some help and support if you are using YouTube or considering setting up your own channels.

https://parentzone.org.uk/article/what-if-my-child-wants-theirown-youtube-channel

*	Melissa	K
	Adaline	I
1R	Abigail	\mathcal{N}
1WN	San	\mathcal{D}
2 <i>G</i>	Jahvonie	N
2WH	Ethan	$\mathcal{\boldsymbol{E}}$
3 <i>C</i>	Rose	S
3D	Clay	S
4L	India	4
4B <i>C</i> J	Lola	\mathcal{A}
5R	Freya	·W
5 <i>C</i>	Lilly	A
6C	Elize	\mathcal{R}
6W	Lana	\mathcal{D}

Menu for next week

Monday

Fish Finger Burger Cheesy Pasta Bake Jacket Potatoes

> Potato Wedges Garden Peas Baked Beans

Sponge Cake Fruit Crumble and Custard Fresh Fruit/Yoghurts

Tuesday

Meatballs in tomato Sauce Fish Goujons Lemon Sole Garlic Bread Jacket Potato

Spaghetti pasta in tomato sauce Sweetcorn Garden Peas

> Flapjack Fresh Fruit Yoghurts

Wednesday

Roast Chicken Roast Quorn Cheesy Pasta Bake Yorkshire Pudding Haddock Grill Home Made Gravy

Diced Roast Potatoes Broccoli Florets Sliced Carrots

Chocolate Crunch Fresh Fruit Yoghurts

Thursday

Chicken Goujons Lemon Sole Cheese Pasties Jacket Potato

Potato Noisettes Garden Peas Sweetcorn

> Shortcake Fresh Fruit Yoghurt

Friday

Selection of Pizzas Margarita, ham, pepperoni, sausage, Fish Fingers

> Chunky Chips Baked Beans Sweetcorn

Chocolate Cracknel Jam Doughnuts Fresh Fruit Yoghurts Fruit Drink

DINNER

Dinner money for the rest of this half term is £21.60 £12.00 due on:

Please state what the money is for Name, Class Amount enclosed

Monday 16th May 2022



This week we have been celebrating diversity in our assembly stories. We have looked at how we are all part of the Hollyfield family but each one of us is different in some way e.g. appearance, culture, family, beliefs etc. We learn that these differences make us all special and the need to respect each other and be kind. If you would like to re-read/watch some of this week's stories click below:

Pirate Mums https://youtu.be/HFrQ5DVld8g

All Are Welcome https://youtu.be/aZXnMS6r h0



5C Jade

5R Finley

☆4L Connor

_★4BCJ Sienna

3C Kaydee

≯3D Thea **☆**2*G* Oliver

-2WH Bertie

1R Zach

1WN James

Caleb

Savannah



☆

As part of the process of Hollyfield continually reviewing science at school, we would like to invite parents /carers to answer a few quick questions. Please use this QR code or the following link. The code /link can be used until next Wednesday.

https://www.menti.com/ vm2h58hexz





Well done Year 6 for all your hard work this week!! Please now have a nice relaxing weekend.

Mr A Holmes